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   Newsletter 3                                        22nd February 2019

It has been a busy half term with lots going on. Thank you for your continued support.
Attendance

Whole school attendance is currently at 94.8%. Thank you for your support with this important issue.
Every pupils’ attendance continues to be checked by the Local Authority Attendance Officer on a fortnightly basis. 

Unfortunately there have been too many occasions when parents are taking their children out of school early for appointments. Please can you make appointments for after school, this ensures that your child does not miss out on their lesson time.
Healthy Snack and Lunchboxes
We would appreciate your support with encouraging healthy eating and ask that you send fresh fruit and water for snack at KS2 and a healthy, balanced packed lunch.
This means no crisps, chocolate or fizzy pop.
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Parent Governor Vacancy
We currently have 2 vacancies for parent governors to serve on our school’s governing body. We are very keen to encourage parents to consider taking on this valuable role. Nomination forms are available from the school office.
Headlice

As all schools, there is an ongoing problem regarding headlice. Thank you to those who check their children’s hair and treat if necessary. Please could you ensure that hair is also retreated a week later.

Annual Governor Report
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The Annual Governor’s Report to parents has also been sent out. Please take the time to read about the work of the school over the last academic year.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Back to school
Monday 4th March
Pentrellyncymer Visit- Y4
Wednesday 6th March – Friday 8th March
Nant BH Parents Meeting
Tuesday 5th March at 3.15pm in hall
Chester Zoo Trip- Y5/6
Wednesday 13th March
Week Beginning 18th March
Parents Evenings 
Glan Llyn Visit- Y5
Wednesday 20th March – Friday 22nd March

School Council visit to Mayor’s Parlour

Wednesday 20th March

Nant BH Visit- Y6
Wednesday 27th March – Friday 29th March

Non Uniform Day- Bring an Egg
Friday 5th April

Easter Bingo
Thursday 11th April

Break up for Easter

Friday 12th April

Welsh Day
We celebrated St David’s Day today and spent the morning in class participating in activities to celebrate our welsh heritage and culture. The children had the opportunity to share what they had learnt during the afternoon in Gwasanaeth. Thank you to everyone who dressed up in traditional welsh costume and colours and made the day such a success- Diolch yn fawr!
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Reminder
Please can I remind everyone that parents/carers are NOT permitted to use the staff car park or walk across it as a short cut. This is for health and safety reasons, and to ensure that the planted areas are maintained as we have already had to replace those which have been trampled on.
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REMEMBER- BACK TO SCHOOL MONDAY 4th March
Have a lovely half term.
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